
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

January 27, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & 
Light Company, 
Docket UE-210532 Order 06 and Docket UE-210328 Order 03 (Consolidated) 

Dear Amanda Maxwell:  

On January 18, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 06, Final Order Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement. 

Order 06, required Pacificorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) to make a 
compliance filing that includes new and revised tariff sheets to implement the requirements of 
Order 06. 

On January 21, 2022, PacifiCorp filed with the Commission its revised tariff sheets. PacifiCorp’s 
revisions to Tariff WN U-76 reflect the authorized $1.9 million rate decrease and $2.8 million 
refund to customers. The refund will be amortized over a 12-month period. Staff has verified that 
the tariff rates reflect the revenue requirement decrease and refund approved by the Commission 
in Order 06. 

Commission Staff reviewed the compliance filing provided by PacifiCorp on January 21, 2022 
and finds that it complies with the Commission’s Order 06, entered January 18, 2022.  

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth O’Connell 
Regulatory Analyst. 
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